
 EL RIO TRAIL TO UNDERGO MULTIPLE DETOURS  
AUGUST 14 — SEPTEMBER 14 

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

T o safely construct the widening of eastbound Yamato Road, the 
El Rio Trail will undergo multiple detours, around the clock, 
beginning 6 a.m., Monday, Aug. 14 through 7 a.m., Thursday, 

Sept. 14. Bicycle access to Yamato Road  from the El Rio Trail will be 
closed, beginning 6 a.m., Monday morning, Aug. 14. Cyclists can 
access Yamato Road via Spanish River Boulevard. El Rio Trail access 
to Yamato Road from the Tri-Rail east exit will be closed, beginning 6 
a.m., Monday, Aug. 14. Pedestrian access to Yamato Road from the El 
Rio Trail and the Yamato Road Tri-Rail station will be maintained via the 
west Tri-Rail entrance/exit.  
 

 This $69 million, 2.5-mile project began construction on January 
13, 2014 and is expected to be completed in fall 2017, weather 
permitting. Work is being performed by Astaldi Construction Corp., with 
Creative Engineering Group, Inc. administering the construction contract 
for the Florida Department of Transportation. 
 

Maintenance of Traffic 
 During these closures, pedestrian access to Yamato Road will 
be available via the west Tri-Rail entrance/exit. Bicycle access to 
Yamato Road will be available via Spanish River Boulevard. 

 
 

 

 

Contact Information 

Community Outreach 

Specialist 

561-214-3358 

apacini@corradino.com 

 

Eric Espinoza, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

561-703-4481 

e.espinoza@astaldi.com 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com 

for information on FDOT 

construction projects in 

Palm Beach County.  

I-95/Spanish River Blvd. Interchange 
FM#: 412420-3-52-01 


